
Submitter: Lisa Maloney 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB749 

Please vote NO 

As a former elected school board member,  this is a very bad idea.  It is difficult 

enough for School Board members and Budget Committee members to go through 

the multi million dollar budgets of their districts.  The Legislators first need to 

unshackle school districts from the enormous burden of the laws passed in Salem so 

districts can focus on educating kids that can graduate with math skills so they will be 

able to even know what a budget is and how to manage their own personal finances! 


